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Each year our school buses travel some 800,000 miles. Our daily trips total approximately 4,400 
miles - the equivalent of a trip to Dallas and return each day! Despite the incredible number of miles 
and hours on our highways, our transportation department has an exemplary safety record. But 
highway safety is only part of this success sto1y. 

It is the combined effort of every student, their parents/guardians, teachers and administrators that 
make the system work. Only through cooperation have we been able to transport students safely and 
efficiently. 

In preparation for another safe operating year, please review the information below to familiarize 
yourself with our basic rules and procedures. If inclement weather forces the district to close 
schools, official notice will be given to television stations WGRZ ( ch. 2), WIVB ( ch. 4) and 
WKBW (ch. 7). Official notice will also be given to radio station WBEN AM (930). In addition, 
every household will receive an automated telephone call. Occasionally, weather conditions become 
severe after the school day has begun, necessitating an early dismissal. Since the early dismissals 
cannot be foreseen, parents/guardians are reminded that children need a definite place to go if they 
are released at midday. Make arrangements now to be sure that your child knows what to do and 
where to go if they are released early from school. 

If you have any questions concerning trans po ltation, please do not hesitate to call the 
Transportation Supervisor at 652-3000 ext. 8001 or the School Business Administrator at 652-3000 
ext. 120 l. 

Through our combined efforts we are assured of a safe and successful school year of bus 
transportation. Thank you for your continued cooperation. 


